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Year 3/4 Girls Football Festival 
Wednesday 13st October 2021  

 
Some of the Year 3 and 4 girls really enjoyed going to the school games football festival on 

Wednesday 13th October 2021.  

They all had lots of fun learning some new football skills, encouraging each other, and improving 

throughout the day. Several coaches commented on the way they were working together, and they 

received the ‘Team Up Bear’ for their fantastic teamwork. Well Done Girls! 

 

 

 


